“A La Carte” Guidelines 2022-2023

The “a la carte” option will be available to students in grades 4-8 with a signed permission slip from parents/guardians.

RULES FOR A LA CARTE
1. Students in 4-8th grade need to have a signed parent permission slip. Available online and in the school office. 
2. Students must eat all the food on their trays before coming up for a la carte.
3. Item costs are subtracted from student lunch accounts.  Once the family account is in the negative balance of $10.00 or more, the student cannot purchase items from a la carte until the account is settled.
4. The cut off time for a la carte is 5 minutes before the end of the lunch period, as no food can leave Marian Hall.
5. A la carte will only be available when there is not a line of students being served their first lunch.
6. A second entrée can be purchased by students in grades 6-8.

All items on a la carte follow the National School Lunch Smart Snacks requirements.
A la carte Menu Items vary from day to day, but may include:
$.35 second milk
$.50 (some examples: cheese stick, beef stick, apple juice, goldfish crackers)
$.75 (some examples: popcorn, baked chips, muffin, cereal bowls)
$1.25 second entrée (grades 6-8)

PERMISSION SLIPS ARE REQUIRED FOR A LA CARTE

***CUT***---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------***CUT***

[bookmark: _GoBack]A La Carte Permission Slip 2022-2023
STUDENT NAME_________________________________________GRADE_____________

STUDENT NAME_________________________________________GRADE______________

STUDENT NAME_________________________________________GRADE______________

I give my permission for this/these students to purchase a la carte items and for their lunch account to be charged for the purchases.

SIGNATURE_____________________________________________DATE_______________

PRINTED NAME______________________________________________________________

